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	W01 McNamara Attached to HQ Comms 

Lafayette, IN – Warrant Officer (WO1) Chris McNamara has been attached to the General Staff for the United States Veterans Reserve Corps (US-VRC). as the Communications Technician, formally designated as the G-6.
Currently, Warrant Officer McNamara serves as 1st Indiana Battalion’s Communications Staffer (S-6) and will continue in that capacity while he assist Division in his role on General Staff.
A native of Indiana, WO1 McNamara has a strong background in radio communications and I.T.  “I look forward to helping Division in any way that I can.”  WO1 McNamara stated.  
As a Community Emergency Response Team, deployable under the Stafford Act, the U.S. VRC relies on a robust communications network to mobilize, deploy, and demobilize volunteer soldiers. 1st Indiana Battalion stands ready to assist the states of Kentucky, Illinois, Indiana, and Ohio in the event of such occurrences.
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